
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th January 2021 
 
Dear all 
 
Sadly, the club is now closed due to the third national lockdown for all activity. We will keep 
everyone informed as best we can via email and the website.  
 
The government announced that England will be placed under a third national lockdown in a 
televised address on Monday 4th January 2021. This will be come into effect Tuesday 5th 
January 2021 and remain in place until at least mid-February 2021.  
 
With the late announcement of the national lockdown, we are still working through all that 
needs to be done, but below is where we are with things to date. 
 
Memberships 
We value our members, and your continued support in these difficult times is much 
appreciated. As with many businesses, the club is feeling the financial strain of the ongoing 
pandemic. We ask for your support in continuing your membership through this period of 
further restrictions, but we do understand that not everyone will be able to do so.  If you do 
need to suspend your membership, please email Angela@thongsbridge.org by Friday 15th 
January 2021.   
 
Please do not cancel your direct debit as we need to freeze it on your behalf to avoid you 
incurring charges and being chased for payment by our direct debit company. 
 
We shall still be accepting renewals for membership over the lockdown period and can be 
arranged by contacting Angela@thongsbridge.org 
 
Coaching 
We managed to complete a whole one day of the new term!  Any fees already paid for this half 
term (block3) will be refunded in due course.  In the meantime, please could any outstanding 
fees be settled for block 2 by contacting reception before 5pm on Friday 8th January – Thank 
you! 
 
Shop 
The sale continues until this Friday 8th January, if you would like any items please email 
Georgina@thongsbridge.org and she will arrange to meet you at the club. 
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Fitness 
Please see the link to our class timetable below that will continue on zoom with a deadline for 
booking of no later than 8am on the day of the class.  All links and passwords will be emailed 
each morning for all classes that day. 
https://www.thongsbridgetennisclub.org.uk/fitness/studios-classes/ 
 
Reception will be open until the 8th January and then will be closed until nearer the reopening 
date. From the 9th January all communication should be directed by email to 
Angela@thongsbridge.org 
 
Angela’s hours will be substantially reduced but will endeavour to respond within 24 hours on 
weekdays. 
 
We are very disappointed to have to issue this update, but we wish you all the very best and 
look forward to seeing you again as soon as possible. 
 
Stay safe 
 
Nick, Angela & the Team 
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